
 
 
 
 

 

***CANCELATION*** 
 
 

 
TO:  All Bidders  

 
FROM: Kaylee M. Yinger 
  Procurement Coordinator 

 
DATE: September 13, 2019 
 

RE:  Beaufort County School District RFQ #20-009 
  Plumbing Contracting Services - IDC 

 

 
 

Please use this notice as official notification that RFQ # 20-009 has been 
canceled. 
 


